
 
Mike Kazmaier 
Director of Operations 
P.O. Box 25008 
17-370 Stone Rd. W 
Guelph, ON, N1G 4T4 
March 14 2018 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

RE: Unit Submetering License Application: EB-2018-0115 

Dear Kirsten Walli, 

This letter is to inform you that the french and english notices have been posted to 
our corporate website as requested in notice letter dated March 12, 2018.  The notice of 
application and written hearing related to the renewal application for a unit submetering 
license with Board file number: EB-2018-0115 have been and will remain on our website 
as requested until further notice.  If you have any questions please contact us at our office 
(226) 780-0284. 

The notices can be found on our website home page at: www.cleancutenergy.ca 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Kazmaier 
President 
Clean Cut Energy Corp. 

P.O. Box: 25008 

17-370 Stone Rd. West 

Guelph, ON N1G 4T4 

Office: (226) 780-0284 

Fax:     (226) 780-0285 

www.cleancutenergy.ca 


